
 

 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE IAMAW  
 

BRITISH AIRWAYS – TORONTO & MONTREAL 
 

CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
Please be advised that the Union has served British Airways with a notice of intent to 
commence bargaining.  A Collective Bargaining information request was also previously 
sent to British Airways and we anticipate that the Company will send us the requested 
information promptly. 
 
The Bargaining Committee is awaiting a response from the Company for mutually 
agreeable dates where the parties can sit down and commence negotiations.  
 
It is the Union’s intent to commence bargaining in a timely manner, without delays and 
ideally to conclude negotiations prior to May 31, 2017. 
 
The IAMAW Bargaining Committee will keep you updated, as we move forward through 
this negotiation process. 
 
In solidarity, 
 

 
Michael Corrado 
General Chairperson – Central Region 
District Lodge 140, IAMAW 
 

 
George Kuehnl 
General Chairperson – Eastern Region 
District Lodge 140, IAMAW 

 
The Negotiation Committee Members:  
Peter Whalen – Anita Debellis – Tasha Hosein – Michelle De Verteuil 
 
MC: mdr 
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